
 

ORDER OF WORSHIP


Prelude:  Good Grace


Call to Worship:  Graves Into Gardens


Father’s Day Video


Welcome & Greeting


Worship Songs:  Back To Life

	 	 	  Yet Not I But Through Christ In Me


Announcements


Children Dismissed to Zion Kids


Congregational Prayer


Scripture:  2 Kings 5 : 1-19


Message:  Who Makes the Most Difference


Response Song:  Glorious Grace


Closing Song:  Gratitude


Blessing


June 16, 2024

ZionReformed.org

http://ZionReformed.org


ZION ANNOUNCEMENTS 

A FAMILY ROOM is available for parents with babies and small children 
where you can watch the live stream of the worship service while 
comforting a baby or giving a restless toddler a little extra space to 
move around for part of the worship service. The Family Room is in the 
west hall of the education wing. 


PRAYER REQUEST:  Tom Verbrugge was hospitalized and is being 
treated for cellulitis that caused sepsis. Maurie Lemmen has been 
diagnosed with a mass in the lining of his right lung. Due to the 
challenges of a potential biopsy and treatment, the family has decided 
not to seek further medical treatment for the mass and instead begin 
receiving hospice care at home.


IT’S A GIRL! We celebrate with Matt and Katie Eling and big sisters Eden 
and Esther on the arrival of Ruth “Ruthie” Nicole - born Friday, June 7th. 
All are doing well and we thank God for another sweet baby in our Zion 
family.


SUMMER is a great time to try out new ways to serve at Zion! It is also 
the time of year that people who are looking for a church home tend to 
visit and we want them to feel welcomed! We all know that first 
impressions are important! Our First Impressions Team needs volunteers 
to make coffee, serve as an usher, greeter, or to help at the child check in 
station. All of these tasks are very easy, require minimal time 
commitment and you can pick your own schedule! Click here to sign-up 
through Sign-Up-Genius or call Connie in the church office at 
616-534-7533 ext. 3 and she can help you with scheduling! To sign up to 
provide cookies please contact Debbie Coke at (269) 680-5490.


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050F44ADA92EAAFF2-49365788-first


CAMP ZION:   Camp Zion begins on Monday! We have 45 children 
registered to join us this summer.   If you are interested in volunteering 
at camp or providing snacks for our campers there are sign up sheets 
on the Camp Zion bulletin board in the hallway across from the 
drinking fountain. Also please check out our Camp Zion Amazon Wish 
List.  This will be updated often between now and the start of camp as 
new projects and activities are added into the schedule.   We sure 
would appreciate your help providing new toys and craft items for our 
campers to enjoy.


ZION KIDS ANNOUNCEMENTS

ZION KIDS has switched over to Summer programming   Our summer 
class is for children 3yrs old through 2nd grade.   3rd-5th graders are 
invited to sit with their families in the sanctuary for the summer 
months. We will be watching some videos on the Fruit of the Spirit and 
having some play time afterwards.  Please sign your child in at the Zion 
Kids Check In Kiosk located in the lobby before the service and bring 
the corresponding tag to pick up your child.


THIS WEEK 

MONDAY

	 	  6:00PM	 	 Threads Sorting

WEDNESDAY 

	 	  6:30PM	 	 Praise Team Practice

	 	

WEEKLY OFFERING:  June 9, 2024

Weekly Budget:  $11,518.09	 	 Year to Date Budget:		  $23,036.18

General Fund:     $  6,414.73	 	 Year to Date Contributions:  $17,031.46


https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/M4D5CKCROXH5?ref_=wl_share
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/M4D5CKCROXH5?ref_=wl_share


MESSAGE NOTES



